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Dear Alan, 

Graeme Barclay 
07 March 2008 09:34 
Tara Edgar 
letter to SDS 

Ref; Adien survey final report 

We refer to numerous discussions and correspondence regarding the above referred to matter. We note that despite 
our requests, we still await validation and confirmation that the surveys carried out do indeed reflect the extent and 
nature of the services indicated in the records produced by SOS (from the previous Adien surveys). 
We would strongly recommend that this matter is addressed urgently to allay any concerns that we are progressing 
the utility diversion works with sub standard and erroneous information, which may compromise the work being 
progressed and planned. 

GB 

Graeme Barclay 
Construction Director - MUDFA 
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